

August 30, 2021

RE: PRICE INCREASE ANNOUNCEMENT FOR SHRINK FILM

Dear Valued Distributor,

Our Shrink Film supplier just notified us of a price increase effective September 13, 2021. Since we do not stock shrink film on our floor we are forced to implement a 7% price increase effective on all orders placed after September 10, 2021.

Due to rising freight costs we can no longer offer our 32 roll Continental USA freight prepaid minimum for shrink film. We do apologize for the short notice.

Should you have any question regarding this increase, please feel free to contact your sales representatives.

We appreciate your understanding and continued business!

Sincerely,

Director, Packaging Division